
 
 

Dear Residents: 
 
Spring is officially here in spite of the recent snow and cold spell! We are fortunate to have a 
lovely outdoor space for all to enjoy and ask that everyone be considerate with the following: 
Pets - no dogs urinating or defecating on common property ANYWHERE, this includes the east 
& west parking lots, all grassed areas and all sidewalks.  
Garbage – if the waste container in the east parking lot is full, please don't leave your garbage 
beside it; take it to the receptacle in the west lot as it is always underutilized. Do not leave 
garbage on the walkways or by the elevators in the underground parkade.   
Balconies – please do not toss your empty cans, bottles or cigarette butts off your balcony. 
 

 
 
There are planters in the back of the building that 
are empty and in need of some TLC.  We are 
offering these planters to residents who would like 
to garden. The board will have the planters cleaned 
and filled with a better quality soil in early spring 
and they will be available to any residents who wish 
to use them.  Simply submit your name, unit 
number and what you wish to grow in the planter 
prior to May 15, 2013.   If the board approves your 
design, they will contact you by May 21, 2013.  
Happy Growing!! 
 

 
 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Come meet your Board of Directors and 
join us for coffee and dessert on 
Wednesday, May 15th in the Amenities 
Room from 7:00 – 8:00 pm. 
 
 
MacEwan Gardens II Board of Directors   


